Date: July 9, 2019
Dear Cincinnati United Team Administrator:

This year marks another great year for Cincinnati youth soccer!
PNC Bank and Cincinnati United have partnered to provide a banking solution, making your task easier
as the Club continues to grow.

PNC Bank is proud to offer the Cincinnati United teams the following:

PNC Non-Profit Checking Account, which is best suited for your unique cash management
requirements;
e Please provide this letter to your local PNC Branch Banker in order to establish a team account.
e  This account will be opened under the tax ID ending in XXX XX1867.
e Convenience of banking via the PNC Bank Visa® Business Debit Card. -
e Your PNC banker will provide guidance on obtaining free statements via PNC Online Banking.

I appreciate all your efforts in making Cincinnati United Soccer Club a premier soccer club, and wish
your team the best of luck!

Sincerely, Mﬁé@

Daniel Kunkemoeller
President
Cincinnati United Soccer Club




